RE: Year 12 Parents Welcome Evening

Dear Parents and carers,

As parents of the founder members of Wixams Academy Sixth Form | would like to invite you to our
Year 12 Parents Welcome evening.

Now that students have experienced almost a month of level 3 classes, begun to get to grips with
“study periods” and are making the Common Room their own, it’s important that we ensure
everyone understands the expectations, ethos, rules and support in the Sixth Form.

Academic and pastoral demands on students will increase significantly over the next few months.
Therefore, their ability to be organized, manage their time and outside interests effectively is of
utmost importance.

The evening will take place in the Sixth Form Common Room on Tues 11*" October at 6:30pm and
should conclude at approximately 7:30pm. There will be an opportunity afterwards for discussion
and to answer any questions you might have.

Whether you are a new parent to Wixams or an existing parent this event is very important as many
of the systems that run in Sixth Form are different to that of KS3 and 4.

| look forward to seeing you soon,

Mr R Mercel

Assistant Principal — Head of Sixth Form
Wixams Academy

Green Lane

Wixams

Bedford

MK42 6BA

01234 608950
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